
Recent Property Insurance Changes – 2023 Legislative Session

The Florida Legislature passed insurance related legislation in its 2023 Legislative 

Session. The bills include changes that will impact you as an insurance 

policyholder. Some of the changes increase the oversight and accountability of 

insurance companies, enhance consumer protections and expand upon the My 

Safe Florida Home program. Additionally, there have been sweeping changes to 

the guidelines related to f iling a lawsuit against an insurance company.

 

I’ve provided an overview of key changes online here: 

www.MyFloridaCFO.com/Division/ICA/PropertyInsuranceChanges

I encourage you to thoroughly review the changes and contact your insurance 

agent if you have questions regarding your coverage.

 

Sincerely,

 

Tasha Carter

Florida’s Insurance Consumer Advocate 

Follow me on Facebook and Twitter @YourFLVoice for pertinent insurance 

updates. Email me @ YourFLVoice@MyFloridaCFO.com with insurance questions.
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Office of the Insurance Consumer Advocate 

Florida Department of Financial Services 

200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399

YourFLVoice@MyFloridaCFO.com

Sign up to receive ICA Tasha Carter’s Consumer Alerts in your inbox:

www.MyFloridaCFO.com/Division/ICA/ConsumerAlerts
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